
Submitter: Jason Johnson 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and 
Wildfire 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3932 

I strongly oppose this bill. All creatures need management, if this bill is passed 

Oregon will have a huge problem with beaver overpopulation 


